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Week 4 Term 2 

 

 

Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou. 

 

It is wonderful to see our students back and I know that they were very pleased to catch up with their 

classmates and friends. They have adapted very quickly to our classroom routines of sanitising and being 

aware of each other’s space. I congratulate them on their positive attitude. 

 

Just a couple of reminders - if you are coming into the school during school hours e.g. delivering lunches I 

am asking you to bring them to the office and not the classroom. We are also continuing with our tracking 

records so please, if you do go into a classroom, please fill the register (outside the door) and use sanitiser.  

 

Uniforms—Please see the link (on the next page) for ordering school uniforms online. You are still able to go 

to the shop located at 6 Latham Court, Frankton. Ph: 07 847 6664, but they have given the option to ordering 

on line, which I know many of you will find helpful.  

 

Winter sports, at this stage, are still on hold, including practises I will let 

you know as soon as more information becomes available. 

Thank you.  

 

God Bless  

Jane Rutherford 

We welcome Rocket, Jay Jay, Reiynz and Lilly to our school community. 

 

Principal’s Message 

You will have noticed the new sign 

at the top of our driveway. This is in 

place for the safety of our students. 

We would like to say 

 to Speedy 

 Signs  



 

This Weeks’ Birthdays 

Happy Birthday from everyone at St Pius X 

May 

18th Kaitlyn—Rm 5 

19th—Lucas Rm 2; Kesha-Lee Rm 5;  

Achyllz Rm4 

21st—Marley-Rm 6, 

23rd—Jaron-Rm 1B;  

 

 

 

The health and safety of our members and staff 
remains our priority at this time and as such we 
wish to advise you that we will not be restarting 
our school banking program in Term 2. 

We will continue to monitor the situation, and 
when the time is right and its safe to do so we will 
be in touch to work out the best way to restart for 
your school and families. 

If parents would like to continue to save into their 
children’s First Credit Union accounts we would 
be more than happy to help them set up regular 
automatic payments. 

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to 
get in touch- we’re here to help! 

We look forward to visiting you again soon. 

Direct Group Uniforms - for all of your uniform needs, please click on the following link: 
http://shop.directgroup.co.nz/ 
Username: Stpius 

Password: Uniform    

St Pius does have some 2nd hand uniforms available also. 

 

O God of all power and majesty, you 

created the heavens and stretched 

them out. You formed the earth and all 

that comes from it. You give the breath 

of life to all who walk on the face of the 

earth. Jesus, you conquered sin and 

death and now reign victorious. You are 

Lord; glory is due your name. The former 

things have come to pass; we now await 

the new things you will bring through 

the Holy Spirit. We rejoice to be 

gathered in your name. Alleluia!   

WE ARE ALL IN THIS TOGETHER 

FRIDAY LUNCH ORDERS 

Wil start again on the first Friday after the long 

weekend—Friday—5th June. 

https://bit.ly/3fOWVPw
http://shop.directgroup.co.nz/?fbclid=IwAR1WflzspW39NmkBOuQE8R9wGLrypKzXFgxP5NFDqdBnN659hBETqdwzOP0

